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Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One 
Maintenance with Western Emulsion will be placing a fog sealant on a portion of US 70 in Las 
Cruces near the Picacho Hills area. The fog sealing will is scheduled to start on Tuesday, June 24 
and should be completed by Wednesday, June 25.  
 
The project working hours will be 7:00 am - 5:00 pm with lane restrictions in place and 
reduction in speed within the work zone.  The Interstate 10 ramps for US 70/Picacho Avenue 
will be closed intermittently as material is being placed.  Detours will be posted alerting 
motorists of these traffic interferences.  
 
Updates will be posted on the department’s traffic advisory website www.roads.com or by 
calling the department’s road condition hotline at 511 or 1-800-432-4269. 
 

### 
 
For more information regarding this release please contact Leandro Montoya III, P.E. NMDOT 
District One Maintenance at (575) 640-6806, or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One 
Public Information Officer at (575) 525-7340.   
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